
From: cody.goldthrite@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 6/11/2012 3:47:25 PM

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Room 5209 
(Room5209@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe);

To:

Redacted
Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Updated: Briefing on PG&E Tree Trimming Practices and Letter from Asm Allen

When: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 11:00 AM-11:30 AM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Room 5209
Note: The GMT offset above does not reflect daylight saving time adjustments.

Cody
Is Damon Franz (with Liza Malashenko, Energy Div) available to meet with Meredith Allen 
and others (TBD) for briefing on PG&E tree trimming practices and also discuss about the 
letter from Assm Allen?

Proposed Date: June 20 (Wednesday)
Proposed time: 10am (30mins)
Pis let me know if this works for Damon and I’ll submit the appropriate request meeting form. 
Thank you.______
Redacted
Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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